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BEACH RENOURISHMENT PROJECT UPDATE - FEBRUARY 10TH

Please be advised that the Palm Beach County’s beach renourishment project
continues working south of the Juno Beach Pier and will soon be proceeding along
the shore east of the many condominiums and homes adjacent to our beach. As the
heavy equipment moves south, the County and Town urge you to avoid the areas
where construction activities are underway. Temporary fencing will be installed to
restrict public access to locations where heavy equipment operates.

We ask beachgoers and observers to avoid these active construction
locations for the safety of all.

Work will continue around the clock to complete this important project in the
shortest possible time and prior to the start of the turtle nesting season. While the
project continues on schedule and pumping operations are expected to be
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completed by February 20", additional work including the removal of pipe and

beach tilling will follow.

We apologize for any inconvenience but these short term inconveniences will be
beneficial to all who enjoy the beautiful beaches in the Town of Juno Beach.

Questions or concerns, contact the Palm Beach County Department of
Environmental Protection at (561)233-2400.
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